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Dear Chair and Committee Members,

I am one of many Ohioans without dental care. I am over seventy, 
retired and on fixed income. The problem is I am frustrated by the fact 
that while I have Medicare it does not cover dental. And it is dental 
care and having access to dental care that people need.
It appears to be a serious issue in our state.

We are advocating that our elected officials increase affordable dental 
care for all Ohioans who are low and moderate income.
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